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Comments: The authors of The Wilderness Act of 1964 knew grazing by livestock is not compatible with
wilderness management. There is nothing wild about cattle grazing. Public lands are being used to profit a
select group of ranchers and it is wrong - wrong for taxpayers and devastating to wilderness. STOP GRAZING
ON PUBLIC LANDS. WE ARE DESTROYING nature with this massive grazing operations. Now is not the time
to expand that but to STOP IT.

PERMANENTLY CLOSE VACANT ALLOTMENTS. STOP GIVE AWAY PUBLIC LANDS TO RANCHERS,
ESPECIALLY WHEN MEAT IS NOW KNOWN TO BE BAD FOR CONSUMPTION AND IS THE MAJOR
CONTRIBUTOR TO GLOBAL WARMING. WE NEED TO RETURN WILD LANDS TO WILDERNESS.

Thank you for hearing my views.



